
Representative Krieger, 
 
I feel very strongly that the Portland activists pushing for a massive increase in the minimum wage don’t 
live in the real world. In my community, I know of no shop, restaurant or business that can afford that 
kind of hike and not lay off employees or cut jobs. I hope the Legislature shows some common sense 
about this. 
 
Thank you for listening. 
Tom Burdett 
 


